## MEMORANDUM

**TO:** UAH Community

**FROM:** Robert A. Altenkirch, President

**DATE:** May 20, 2013

**SUBJECT:** Interim Provost

Following consultation with the Chancellor, and weighing several options regarding appointment of an Interim Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs, I have decided to serve in that capacity as the search for a permanent Provost gets underway. Brent Wren will continue to serve as Associate Provost for Undergraduate Studies and Institutional Effectiveness. The Provost Search Committee has been appointed

http://www.uah.edu/images/administrative/president/memos/AppointmentofSearchCommitteefor ProvostandExecutiveVicePresidentforAcademicAffairs-May82013.pdf,

and an executive search firm is being selected to assist in and expedite the search process. Thanks.

Bob